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December 14, 2021 

Dear Members of the County Board of Supervisors,  

Below are my appointments to fill numerous boards and commissions.  

Frederick Rudy of Oshkosh to the ADRC Board. Mr. Rudy is a Veteran who works to support fellow 

Veterans and citizens who have a physical disability. He is appointed to his first three-year term to 

represent citizens with physical disabilities. Term expires: August 31, 2024 

Supervisors Larry Lautenschlager, Karen Powers and Jerry Finch to the Human Services Board as 

reappointments. Term expires: December 31, 2024, unless ineligible to serve due the requirement of five 

sitting county board members on the Human Services Board. 

Chris Kneip of Oshkosh to the Human Services Board as a reappointment. Term expires: December 31, 

2024 

Supervisor Tom Snider, Roy Rogers of Menasha and Tim Patterson of Oshkosh are reappointed to the 

Veterans Service Commission. Term expires: December 31, 2024 

Noah Cypher of Omro to the Winnefox Library System Board of Trustees to serve his first term. Mr. 

Cypher replaces Ms. Di-Anne Rengstorf. Term Expires: December 31, 2024 

Supervisor Doug Zellmer, Health Officer Doug Gieryn, Kaylin Van Stappen of the town of Clayton, Allison 

Vaccaro of Kimberly Clark Corporation and Andy Radig of Oshkosh Community Media Services are 

reappointed to the Local Emergency Planning Committee. Term expires: December 31, 2024 

Del Volper of Generac Power Systems to the Local Emergency Planning Committee to replace Michael 

Erdmann. Term Expires: December 31, 2024 

Jared Longsine and Sohrab Tyrone Akhavein of Oshkosh to the Diversity Affairs Commission to replace 

Ms. Marcela Garcia. Mr. Longsine is a pastor in Oshkosh. Mr. Akhavein is an Iranian-American special 

education teacher and soccer coach. Term expires: April 19, 2022 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jon Doemel 

Winnebago County Executive 


